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December 11, 2009

Dr. John G. Veres lll

Chancellor

Auburn University at Montgomery
PO Box 244023

Montgomery, AL 36124-4023

Dear Dr. Veres:

The Alabama Commission on Higher Education approved the academic program
below for Auburn University at Montgomery at the December 4, 2009,
Commission meeting.

s The Master of Science in Cybersystems and Information Security, CIP
11.1003.

Attached is a copy of the staff recommendation that was approved for this
program. Please note that the approval of the post-implementation conditions
and the requirement for a post-implementation report were included in the
Commission’s action. The post-implementation report will be due in 2015.

The Commission also accepted an information item concerning the
establishment of the Informatics Institute and an item concerning a non-degree
paralegal certificate program. Copies of these items are enclosed as well.

We look forward to working with you and your staff on other matters related to
Alabama higher education in the future.

Sincerely,
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Gregory G. Fitch, Ph.D.
Executive Director
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